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Mark <hendelmark@cox.net>
Monday, January 25, 2010 6:19 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Currency leverage

I am not sure who to talk to and express my desire that the proposal to change the current leverage on trading
currency be changed. However I was given this email address to write to so here goes.
This would really hurt the little guy like me that is using limited funds and doesn’t have big money to trade with. I
am just trying to build a little account up by trading. This would make it very difficult for me with only a limited
amount of money to trade with and risk.
Why is this an issue? Why can’t well enough be left alone?
For whatever it is worth myself and thousands of other people do not want to see this happen.
I hope you take this into serious consideration before any action is taken. Than hopefully no action is taken.
Thank you,
Mark Hendel


